
ACCC – Response to Question on Notice following 10 2021 December appearance before 
SNSW Inquiry into road tolling regimes. 

 

Question: 

The Hon. JOHN GRAHAM: I will come back to ask you about that data question but on the 
question of competing bids, when it came to the second tranche of WestConnex, that sale, 
did Transurban face a competing bid? 

 

 

Answer: 

As noted on page 3 of the transcript by Mr Leuner, the ACCC is not privy to whether any 
other market participants submitted a final bid for the 49% stake in Westconnex.  

We suggest the committee ask the New South Wales government for details regarding the 
bidding process. 

 


